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Senate Judiciary Committee,

While every single American would prefer totally eliminating violence all of methods,
removing rights from those of us who are law and constitution abiding is clearly not
the approach unless you can somehow assure every single person will follow the law
which will never happen. Bad people will always find a way to get a hold of weapons
of some sort, and misuse them, which is why we need more armed, trained, law-
abiding people equipped to thwart the God awful threat. The police cannot possibly
be everywhere at all times. The amendment to SB 978 does the opposite of
protecting innocent people, let alone violates our constitutional rights. This
amendment simply cannot be considered on many levels, the most obvious is
common sense.

Extremely concerned law-abiding American citizen & 2nd Amendment supporter,
Mike Langenkamp
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